
        Office of Planning, Design and Construction 

        CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE 

        Clark – Weston Hall steamline replacement 
 

April 13, 2018 

This correspondence provides an update for the Clark to Weston Hall steamline replacement. 
 
Work Activities: Construction commencing April 23, 2018. 

Impact to Adjacencies: 

• The steamline in the area of Clark Hall, heading west to Weston Hall will be replaced. Work is 
scheduled to begin on April 23, 2018. The work area will be located in Zone 1 on the attachment.  

• Work in the other zones will not begin until after June 11, 2018. 
• Work activities will include excavation, asbestos abatement, pipe removal and new pipe installation.  
• The attachment is a graphic showing the location of work, but the exact location of the construction 

fence, temporary walkways and laydown areas have yet to be finalized.   
• There will be no interruption of steam to any building that would impact heat or hotwater.     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 


